
It is a high honor and great pleasure to announce to you that Dean Churchill Pinder has 

scheduled four Choral Evensongs at the Cathedral for this upcoming year.  My hope is that our 

Evensong Choir will genuinely be a diocesan-wide event.  We seek to welcome and include 

singers from other Episcopal parishes where Evensong is not being done to join with us as we 

present it at St Stephen's.  We chose dates for the Evensongs and rehearsals in a way that would 

accomplish three goals: 

1. appeal to many singers 

2. not compete in any way whatsoever with other parish choir rehearsal schedules or parish 

worship schedules 

3. support the Evensong liturgy. 

The dates for the Choral Evensongs will be: 

 October 18  [rehearsals:  October 7 and 14] 

 January 17   [rehearsals:  January 6 and Jan 13] 

 March 21     [rehearsals:  March 10 and 17] 

 May 16        [rehearsals:  May 5 and 12] 

All the services will be at 7 PM in the cathedral.  In each case the two rehearsals listed above are 

on the preceding two Monday evenings at 7 PM in the cathedral choir room. 

 

All are welcome to join the choir -- they simply need to come to the two rehearsals.  The 

Evensong Choir and the Cathedral Organ will be co-led by Dr. Robert Lau and T. Herbert 

Dimmock.  Music will be furnished by the cathedral. 

 

 

Please contact T. Herbert Dimmock if you wish to join the choir. 

thdimmock@gmail.com 

717-236- 4059  ext. 109 

Music Director, St. Stephens Cathedral 

Founder and Music Director, The Bach Concert Series 

Choir Director, Chizuk Amuno Congregation 
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